
 

 

 

In English we have been planning and writing our own Little Red and the very hungry lion 
stories using a new setting with different animals to meet along the way. The children have 
impressed us by keeping in the past tense and using the different spelling rules we have been 
learning. In Maths we have continued to recap our understanding of numbers within 100 and have 
been using the inequality signs < > to compare numbers. During our Jigsaw lesson last week the 
children all enjoyed talking to each other about how they have changed since they were babies, 
thank you for sharing your pictures.  In Art we explored using clay tools to make texture and marks 
in playdough ready to make our final piece clay tiles in the coming week or so.  

 

Art – using clay tools to make texture 

 

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In English we will be planning and 
writing letters. 
 
In Maths we will solving addition and 
subtraction number sentences. 
 

Read 5 times a week (Books changed on Fridays) 
 
Mathletics task – add and subtract problems 


